

500 Consumers Road North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 PO Box 650 Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 **Patrick Hoey** 

Director, Regulatory Affairs phone: (416) 495-5555 fax: (416) 495-6072

Email: patrick.hoey@cgc.enbridge.com

2005-07-18

## **VIA COURIER**

Mr. John Zych Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 26<sup>th</sup> Floor Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Mr. Zych:

Re: Conservation and Demand Management Initiative - RP-2004-0203

Comments on TRC Guide

Please find attached the comments of Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. regarding the TRC Guide. We are providing 10 hard copies and an electronic copy in PDF format.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment and if you have any questions on Enbridge's submission, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours very truly,

Patrick J. Hoev

Director, Regulatory Affairs

Encl.